


_____________________, 2022

Rhode Island Ready
c/o Quonset Development Corporation
95 Cripe Street
North Kingstown, RI 02852
Attention: Chelsea Siefert, Program Manager


RE: Letter in Support of Site Application for Rhode Island Ready Program


Dear Ms. Siefert,


I write this letter to you on behalf of [insert applicant] (“Applicant”) in reference to the property identified by the Assessor as Plat ____, Lot ___ and currently known as [insert property address, if applicable] (“Site”).  I am aware that the Applicant intends to submit an Enrollment Application for the Site to be enrolled in Quonset Development Corporation’s Rhode Island Ready Program and I support the Applicant’s application and the Site’s enrollment into the Program.

Regards,


[Insert name and title of chief executive of municipality]

